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APPENDIX F 

 

Presenting Your Project 
 

All URP students are REQUIRED to publicly present their research results.   

 

The traditional URP deliverable is an oral presentation at the Montana Academy of Sciences (MAS) 

Annual Meeting, usually held on the Montana Tech campus in April.   

RAMP students must present their research results in a poster at TECHXPO in April on the Montana 

Tech campus. 

SURF students must present their research results in a poster form at the SURF Poster Symposium at 

Tech in August. 

Students doing Public Health Internships (PHI) during the academic year may present at MAS, while 

those involved in SURF would participate in the SURF Poster Symposium.  

 

 

Presentations: 

 

MAS - Each presentation room will be set up for PowerPoint presentations. Bring an electronic copy of 

your PowerPoint presentation on a flash drive and bring a backup copy in your email as an emergency 

source. Presentations last 15 minutes, including approximately 3 minutes for questions.  

 

TECHXPO – Posters are printed by the Administrative Associate in Mining or PTC. The template and 

instructions will be provided to each RAMP project participant at the orientation meeting. The URP office 

will pay the cost of printing one poster. If changes are needed, the student and mentor are responsible for 

the cost. 

 

 

SURF POSTER SYMPOSIUM - Posters are printed by the Administrative Associate in Mining or PTC. 

The template and instructions will be provided to each SURF project participant at a workshop.  The URP 

office will pay the cost of printing one poster. If changes are needed, the student and mentor are 

responsible for the cost. 

 

 

 

 
 

 


